TR.AD

M E T

End of Life Notification
Date: April 8, 2016

Part Number: (WAU-Series) — *wau12-200, *wAu12-500, *WAuU12-1000, WAU12-1500, WAU12-2000,
WAU12-2500, ¥*WAU16-400, WAU16-500, WAU16-1000, WAU16-2400, WAU20-200, WAU20-500, WAU20-2000,

*WAU24-200, *WAU24-450, WAU24-750, WAU24-1000, WAU24-1800

To Whom It May Concern:

The above listed wall plug-in adaptors have been identified as a product which no longer meets EISA 2007
requirements and does not warrant continued fabrication. For that reason, Triad has elected to cease production.

Production has ceased as of February 10, 2016.

If you are receiving this notification, our records indicate that you have purchased this device in the past. Please

contact Triad Magnetics or your preferred Triad Magnetics Distributor to obtain availability information.

Existing product will continue to be available until inventory is depleted. These products are authorized for sale and use
inasmuch as the date of manufacture precedes the implementation date as stated in EISA 2007.

We are in the process of developing the following part numbers that will be level VI compliant and can be used to as
replacements. We expect the replacement part number to be available in Q3 2016.

Replacement | Discontinued
Part No. Part No.
WAU120-1000 | WAU12-1000
WAU160-750 WAU16-500
WAU200-600 WAU20-500
WAU240-500 WAU24-450

* These part numbers comply with the efficiency requirements for indirect operation. Therefore, they will continue to be

manufactured on a built to order basis.

Sincerely,

Lazaro Rodriguez

Engineer, Standard Products Support



